
Count me as apposed to MN HF4633 / SF4019.  I have been in a state before (Idaho) where they inflicted 
their farmers with this extra mandatory fee for something they didn’t need.  An indemnity fund has 
good intentions but in the end just makes for a lot of admin expenses and another expense for the 
farmer. I will encourage our growers to oppose this bill too. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Neal Tacke 
General Manager 
Hendricks Farmers Elevator Association 
PO Box 288, 407 S Division St 
Hendricks, MN 56136 
507-275-3131 
C 785-728-8221 
ntackehfe@itctel.com 
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